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================================================================================ 
 
 
                                    FORM 6-K 
                                  UNITED STATES 
                       SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION 
                             Washington, D.C. 20549 
 
                      ------------------------------------- 
 
                        REPORT OF FOREIGN PRIVATE ISSUER 
 
                       Pursuant to Section 13a-6 or 15d-16 
                     of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 
 
                          For the month of: April 2005 
 
                                    001-31609 
                            (Commission File Number) 
 
                      ------------------------------------- 
 
 
                                Telkom SA Limited 
                 (Translation of registrant's name into English) 
 
                               Telkom Towers North 
                                152 Proes Street 
                                  Pretoria 0002 
                          The Republic of South Africa 
                    (Address of principal executive offices) 
 
         Indicate by check mark whether the registrant files or will file annual 
reports under cover Form 20-F or Form 40-F. 
                                                Form 20-F |X| Form 40-F |_| 
         Indicate by check mark if the registrant is submitting the Form 6-K in 
paper as permitted by regulation S-T Rule 101(b)(1); |_| 
 
         Indicate by check mark if the registrant is submitting the Form 6-K in 
paper as permitted by regulation S-T Rule 101(b)(7); |_| 
 
         Indicate by check mark whether by furnishing the information contained 
on this Form, the registrant is also thereby furnishing the information to the 
Commission pursuant to Rule 12g3-2(b) under the Securities Exchange Act of 1934. 
                                                       Yes |_| No |X| 
         If "Yes" is marked, indicate below the file number assigned to the 
registrant in connection with Rule 
12g3-2(b): 82-_____. 
 
 
================================================================================ 
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         On April 25, 2005, the Chairman of Telkom SA Limited ("Telkom") 
announced that the Telkom Board has accepted Sizwe Nxasana's intention not to 
renew his service contract, which expires on December 31, 2005. A copy of the 
announcement is attached hereto as Exhibit 99.1 and is incorporated herein by 
reference. 
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Exhibit         Description 
-------         ----------- 
 
 
99.1            Announcement, dated April 25, 2005, issued by the Chairman of 
                Telkom SA Limited ("Telkom"), announcing that the Telkom Board 
                has accepted Sizwe Nxasana's intention not to renew his service 
                contract, which expires on December 31, 2005. 
 
 

K:\Apps\DPS\EDGAR\Telkom\tel6k-042605\tel6k-042605.txt 4/26/2005 10:59:57 Page 4

Page 4 of 6EDGAR Ease+ -- , , --

4/28/2005file://C:\Documents%20and%20Settings\ranotodj\Local%20Settings\Temporary%20In...



  

<PAGE> 
 
 
                                    SIGNATURE 
 
 
         Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, 
the registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the 
undersigned, thereunto duly authorized. 
 
 
 
                                              TELKOM SA LIMITED 
 
 
 
                                              By:  /s/ Kaushik Patel 
                                              ---------------------------------- 
                                                       Kaushik Patel 
                                                       Chief Financial Officer 
 
 
Date:    April 26, 2005 
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                                                                    EXHIBIT 99.1 
 
 
Telkom SA Limited 
   (Registration Number 1991/005476/06) 
   ISIN ZAE000044897 
   JSE and NYSE Share Code TKG 
   ("Telkom") 
 
Telkom Board announces that Sizwe Nxasana, CEO, will not be renewing his service 
contract 
 
Nomazizi Mtshotshisa, Chairman of Telkom SA Limited, announces that the Board 
has accepted Sizwe Nxasana's intention not to renew his service contract which 
expires on 31 December 2005. 
 
In accordance with Telkom's succession plan, the service contract requires a 
minimum notice period of 6 months. During this period Sizwe will continue his 
functions as CEO of Telkom whilst the board finalises the appointment of his 
successor. Sizwe will work closely with the new CEO to ensure an orderly 
handover of his responsibilities prior to his departure. 
 
Sizwe, who has been the CEO at Telkom since April 1998, has seen the Company 
through a number of challenges including the successful initial public offering 
on the JSE Securities Exchange, South Africa and NYSE. 
 
Nomazizi has extended her sincere thanks to Sizwe for his significant 
contribution to the success of the company and supports his decision to explore 
new challenges. 
 
Johannesburg 
25 April 2005 
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